Nickalus Holmes

FILED 6/21/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 04330-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 2:48 PM
To: Brenda Stallcup

Subject: RE: Confidential filings

Good Afternoon Brenda

Per your request DN 00611-2018 and 02015-2014 will be returned to company.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Brenda Stallcup

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 2:47 PM
To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Jim Breman; Mark Laux

Subject: Confidential filings

Please return Document Nos. 00611-2018 and 02015-2014 to the company.





